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Class

of
1989

JANELLE WILLIS
KAREN WALKER
TAMMY SHIPMAN
MELISSA HERD
KURTIS DAUGHERTY
SUSAN BRAY
BECKY PEAK
TRACI MELTON
VICKI STENCE
PICTURED BELOW
CHRIS FREESE
BRAD ROZELL
NOT PICTURED
TAMI MOSIER

The graduating class of 1989
consists of 12 students. They all
seem to agree that the time in
school went much faster than they
had ever imagined.

During their elementary and high
school vyears these students have
experienced many things and have a
lot of great memories.

In the paragraphs that follow you
will learn a little bit about each
senior.




Susan Bray is 17 years o0ld,
she was born May 21, 1971. Susan's
favorite movie is "Nightmare on
Elm Street" and her favorite food
is mexican. When asked what her
perfect graduation present would
be Susan said she would like her
car to be paid off. Pink is Susan's
favorite color. Her plans after
graduation are to keep working
and go to college. Susan's advice
to future graduates is "Don't take
a necessary class first hour."

Kurtis Daugherty is 17 years
old, he was born July 4, 1971.
"The Mountain Men" with Bill Tyler
is his favorite movie and his favor-
ite food 1is wild turkey. Kurtis
doesn't 1like teacher's pets, they
are his #1 pet peeve. His favorite
color 1is blue and "Stand" by REM
is his favorite song. For Kurtis
beating Sparta in ©basketball is
something to remember, but losing
to Sparta in districts should be
forgotten. Kurtis would 1like to
receive a new truck for his grad-
uation present. His plans include
working after graduation. When
asked for advice to future graduates
Kurtis said, "Go to school everyday."

Chris Freese 1is 17 vyears old,
he was born June 8, 1971. Chris'
perfect graduation present would

be a full size 1989 chevy 4x4 truck
and an 18' Ranger bass boat with
175 hp engine. Chris plans on
working with his Dbrother after
graduation until time to go to
basic training. He thinks he may
still be in the Air Force fifteen
years from now. "Born to be wild"
is Chris' favorite song and purple
is his favorite color. Chris said
his worst memory of high school
was geometry with Mr. Gibson.
Chris' advice to future graduates
is "don't skip school too much,
don't get kicked out, and try to
learn something."
Melissa Herd is 17 years
She was born July 23, 1971.
Melissa's perfect graduation pres-
ent would be a 1989 blue Iroc 2
or $25,000. Two of her pet peeves
are skinny people who say they
are fat and people who smack their
gum. Melissa's plans after gradu-
ation are to get a job, get married,
and try to have some fun over the

old.

Her advice to future gradu-

"Work hard, don't skip
don't get Dbehind
on your homework, and most of all
enjoy your senior year Dbecause
it doesn't last forever.

summer.
ates is
too many days,

Traci Melton is 18 years old
she was Dborn December 16, 19?0.
Her favorite movies are "Major

League® and "Die Hard"and her favorite

food is Cashew Chicken Traci's
perfect graduation present would
be a 1988 TransAm. People who

think they know everything is her
pet peeve. Traci said riding
the bus was her worst memory of
school. Traci's advice to future
graduates is "Have fun because
after this you have to "act" mature!"”

Tami Mosier was born November
26, 1970. She is 18 years old.
Her favorite color's are pink and
purple and "The Look" by Roxette
is her favorite song. Tami's great-
est memory of high school was being
with all her friends and being
with Ray. Her plans after gradu-
ation are to work at Ozark Nursing
Home with her mom. She thinks
fifteen vyears from now she will
be married and be an LPN nurse.
Tami's advice to future graduates
is "Finish, don't think vyou've
made it til you get the diploma."

Rebecca Peak was born April
1, 1971. She is 18 years old and
would love to receive a royal blue
camero with T-tops for graduation.
Rebecca had two pet peeves they
are people that can eat anything
and not gain a pound and skinny
people who say they are fat. Her
favorite foods are Blizzards and
Pizza. Rebecca said fifteen years
from now she should have a good
paying job, a nice car and house
and probably be married. Rebecca's
advice to future graduates is that
it's never to soon to start thinking
about your  future, because  you
are a senior before you know it!

Brad Rozell is 18, he was born
February 24, 1971. Brad's perfect
graduation present would be a guar-
anteed 1long and successful future.

"Iron Eagle" is Brad's favorite
movie and maroon is his favorite
color. Two things Brad would like

to remember about high school are



beating Branson for the championship
of the Forsyth tournament and beat-
ing Sparta. Brad's favorite food
is steak and baked potatoes. Brad's
plans after graduation are to get
a Jjob and maybe go to college in
the fall. When asked for advice
to future graduates Brad said
"Make everything you can out of
high school ©because it doesn't
last forever!"

Tammy Shipman is 18 years old

she was born February 16, 1971.
Tammy would 1like a new car for
her graduation present. "Dirty
Dancing" is Tammy's favorite movie
and Pizza 1is her favorite food.
Her advice to future graduates
is "To hang in there." Fifteen

years from now she plans on being
married, having one child and having
a job.

Vickie Stence 1is 18 vyears old
she was born July 24, 1970. Reading
a report outloud in Mr. Long's

class is a worst memory for Vickie.

Her favorite color is midnight
blue and "The Look"™ by Roxette
is her favorite song. Vickie's

advice to future graduates is study
hard, try for good grades and think
about the upcoming years.

Karen Walker is 18 years old,
she was born May 3, 1971. A midnight
blue Iroc would be Karen's perfect

graduation present. Her #1 pet
peeve is people smacking while
they eat. Karen's favorite song
is "Once bitten twice shy" by the

Great Whites and her favorite color
is blue. Fifteen years from now
Karen thinks she will own that
Iroc and have a good paying Jjob.
Her greatest memory of high school
was only going to school two hours
her senior year, Karen's advice
to future graduates was "have
fun during your high school years
because they go by in a hurry!"

Janelle Willis is 18 years old,
she was born February 22, 1971.
Her plans fifteen years from now
are to have a well paying executive
job, own a nice house and car,
and still be happily married to
Gary. Janelle's perfect graduation
present would be a new car Or money.
She enjoys eating seafood and pizza,

blue is her favorite color. Riding
the Vo-Tech bus to Reeds Spring
everyday is Janelle's worst memory
of high school. Her plans after
graduation are to work at Blansits
and be a bum over the summer then
start SMSU in August. Janelle's
advice to future graduates is "Enjoy
your senior year and start thinking
about future plans early."

EIGHTH GRADE

The following 8th grade students
graduated May 16 at 8 p.m. They all
have great expectations for the next
four years. Below are the names of
each student and what they are
looking forward to in high school.

Kim Blevins

"getting one year closer to
graduation.”

Jennifer Coffer
"looking forward to playing

basketball and volleyball."
Matthew Coffer
"picking his classes and hopefully
less homework."
Misty Fintel

"playing new sports and getting
closer to graduating!"

Marvin Kinyon
"is looking forward to playing

basketball."

Melissa Loomis
"new teachers and new classes."”

Angie Mosier
"being in high school and closer to
graduating."

William Peak
"new teachers and a new start at
school."

Greg Stevens
"can't wait to play high
ball."

school

Raymond Stevens
"playing B team basketball so he can
play more games."
Sara Whitley
"looks forward to Brad wvisiting on
the days he doesn't work."
Heather Wilson
"having new teachers and going into
another grade."
Allen Glenk
Michael Lawrence
Chasity Mitchell
Laura Nelson
Derrick Reynolds
Joe David Weter



ATHLETIC BANQUET

by Amy Grove

The PTA hosted the annual
Athletic Banquet Friday April 21.

After the meal, the coaches and
cheerleading SpoONnsors gave out
awards.

The awards ceremony began with
Mrs. Connie Morrill presenting her
awards to the junior high
cheerleaders, Captain Sara Whitley,
co-captain Kim Blevins, Chasity
Mitchell, Jennifer Coffer, Laura
Nelson, Tamara Thurman, Tonya
Rozell, and Brandy Maggard.

Presented by Avaline Harris the
high school cheerleaders were
recognized. Captain Marsha Ross,
co-captain Jessi Miller, Most
Improved Tonya Smith were awarded

with trophies. Three members
receiving Sportsmanship Awards
included Kim Finney, Jessi Miller
and Jennifer Stevens. Other
cheerleaders recognized included
Lisa Phillips, Karen Cummings, and
Kathy Applegate.

Coach Arleigh Long recognized
volleyball players, Sara Whitley,
Kim Blevins, Angie Mosier, Chasity
Mitchell, Laura Nelson, Misty
Fintel, Melissa Loomis, Becky
Mitchell, Brandy Maggard, Tonya
Rozell, Tamara Thurman and Twila

Thompson. The high school volleyball
players recognized included Becky
Peak, Laura Peak, Kim Finney, Jessi
Miller, Amy Grove, Karen Cummings,
and Stephanie Weter. Outstanding
server of the year-Kim Finney., Most
improved-Laura Peak, Most valuable
player-Becky Peak, Best team player-
Amy Grove. Junior Varsity
Volleyball players were Tina Nalley,

Julie Coffer, Jennifer Stevens,
Amanda Anglin, Angie Kinyon, April
Hale, and Michelle Maggard. Varsity
Girls Basketball players included,
Becky Peak, Laura Peak, Amy Grove,
Tina Nalley, Julie Coffer, Kathy
Huff, Tonya Tennison and Lisa
Phillips. Hustle award-Lisa
Phillips, Outstanding rebounder-

Best offensive player-
Best all around player-

Becky Peak,
Amy Grove,
Laura Peak.

The Jjunior high boys basketball

players were recognized by Coach
Terry Jester, Players include
Raymond Stevens, Greg Stevens,
Marvin Kinyon, Travis Richardson,
William Peak, Matt Coffer, Matt
Hopkins, Justin George, Terry
Mitchell, Rueben Parker, Marvin
Guerin. Highest field goal and free
throw percentage-Raymond Stevens,

Most steals and assits-Greg Stevens,
Leading scorer and rebounder-Marvin
Kinyon, Hustle award-Marvin Guerin.
Junior Varsity boys basketball
players recognized included Bradley

Walker, Micky Walker, Jason Mills,
Brian Nelson, Roy Hopkins, Lance
Jones, James Creson and Delmar
Middleton. Varsity boys basketball
players recognized included Brad
Rozell, Ray Tennison, Jesse
Shepherd, Mike Massey, Marty Walker,
Benjie Hurd. Leading rebounder,

steals, and scorer-Brad Rozell, Best
free throw percentage-Ray Tennison,
Hustle award-Mike Massey, Best field
goal percentage-Benjie Hurd.

Thanks to the PTA for such a nice
night and thanks to the Art
Department for the pictures on the
tables which reminded all the
athlete of what a great year it was.

Athletes enjoy a great meal provided
by guests and PTA members.



JUNIOR/SENIOR
PROM

by Jennifer Stevens

The 1989 Jr./Sr. PROM was held
Friday night May 5 at the Ramada
Hotel. Mike Massey gave the welcome
and Mr. Mease gave the invocation.
The meal which consisted of Beef
tips Hunter Style, Chicken breast
Cordon Bleu, baby carrots, broccoli,
beverage, rolls, assorted salads,
assorted desserts, began at 7:00.
US97's "Hits and Grins" played music
during the meal.

Kim Finney read the Senior class
prophecy, Traci Melton read the
Senior class wills and Becky Peak
gave the Senior response thanking
the Jjunior class for the PROM and
all their hard work.

At 8:30 the fun began, the
dancing started. There was a limbo

contest and Marty Walker won, the
deejay also taught the "Hand Jive"
to everyone who attended.

seemed to enjoy the evening.

Everyone

Becky Peak
Chosen
Academic All-Star
Finalist

Senior, Rebecca Peak was chosen
as an Academic All-Star finalist,
from Chadwick. Rebecca has a grade
point average of 3.58. She has
received 1st place in a business
knowledge contest and received
an award for best history student.
Her activities have included 1st
team all-conference in basketball,
volleyball, and softhall.

A banquet was held at the Univer-
sity Plaza, May 2 for all students
involved.

Congratulations
Becky!

JR/SR
Prom
May 5
At
Ramada
Hotel
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Seventh
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Grade
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Senior
Members
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INDUSTRIAL ART STUDENTS
SuccCESsSFUL IN
COMPETITION

by Kathy Huff

The SMSU Industrial Arts Fair
was held April 21 of this vyear.
Twenty-three students attended the
Industrial Arts Fair which include:

Kurtis Daugherty, Marty Walker,
Brad Rozell, Kathy Huff, Jeremy
Mills, Delmer Middleton, Jeffery
Carr, Julie Coffer, Roy Hopkins,
Lance Jones, Michelle Maggard,

Tina Nalley, Tammy Shipman, Bradley
Walker, Brian Nelson, Chris Freese,
Tonya Smith, Becki Freese, Mark
Sisco, William Peak, Angie Mosier,
Matt Coffer, and Misty Fintel.

Of the five students that entered

projects, Kurtis Daugherty's cedar
chest and Marty Walker's night
stand both received 1II's. Brian

Nelson's book ends and Kathy Huff's
coffee table received I's. Lance
Jones' coffee table won the Out-
standing Award in the general shop
division.

Lance

Jones also participated

in the state contest held at Columbia,

MO. He received a II on his coffee
table, but has not received his
test score.

E s R

Chris Freese received a I in draft-
ing problem solving at SMSU.
Kathy Huff received a I on her
coffee table at SMSU. Lance Jones
received a I and the Outstanding
General Shop Project with his coffee
table.

INDUSTRIAL ARTS STATE WINNERS

This is not the first year that
Chadwick's Industrial Arts
Department has been successful in
competition. For the last six years
there has been at least one project
from Chadwick to go to state
contest.

Brian Stevens started in 1983 by
having two projects go to state. He
entered a leather holster in the
crafts division and a fragmented
silhouette wood carving in the open
division, Brian received a I on both
projects.

In 1984 Gary Willis entered a
leather billfold in the <crafts
division and received a I.

In 1986 three student's projects
went to state. Brad Rozell and
Bradley Stevens both entered leather
saddle bags in the crafts division
and both won the Grand Award. Jerry
Dean received a II on his leather
billfold in the crafts division.

Theresa Cummings received a II on
her fragmented wood silhouette
carving in the crafts division
during 1987.

Mike Lee participated in 1988
when he received a I on his western
leather belt and holster.

In 1989 Lance Jones follows the
line with a cherry coffee table
which received a II.



Art

News

by Jennifer Stevens

The Art Club went on a field trip
to School of the Ozarks for a tour
of the Art Department and campus.

They went on a walking tour of
the campus, the ART DEPARTMENT,
greenhouse, the mill where they

watched a student weave on the loom,
the bakery where S of O students
were making fruitcakes and students
received a sample of the labor, the
boys dorm which was air conditioned
and roomy, the girls dorm which did
not have air conditioners and was
small, the church where they saw the
beautiful stained glass windows and
finally the Ralph Foster museunm.

The Art Club members enjoyed the
day and sights.

May 2, Scott Braley an SMSU
instructor came to talk to Chadwick
art students about his work. He
showed slides of his ©paintings
over the last 10 years and explained
the changes his style of painting
went through.

Chris Freese, Guy Tennison,
and Caroline Mitchell have art
work entered in the Young Artist
'89 at Drury College. This is
a competitive exhibition of artworks
from junior and senior high schools
from Southwest Missouri. Good
luck to these students, we hope
their art work will be accepted.

During the month of June, the
main library in Springfield, Mo
will exhibit Chadwick elementary
artwork. About 30 pieces of child-
ren's art will be held over the
summer for this display.

The Art show was held Thursday
night May 11, from 3:00 to 7:00.

The art work of elementary,
junior high, and high school
students was on display in the gym
for everyone to view.

Special Ed. News

by Marie Day

The Special Education class
has their spring field trip Friday,
April 28.

The first stop was KSPR at 9:15.
It was a good tour and the group

enjoyed meeting Sammy Be Good.
Students liked the lobby of
Holiday Inn and the elevator of
glass.
A favorite of the boys was the
National Guard Armory shooting

range and trucks, jeeps, and other
other equipment.

Lunch was at Bonanza's and every-
one ate too much from the salad
bar. The last stop was the Christian
County Museum. The kids find new
things there each time they go.
This class has developed an eye
and ear for history.

As a follow up from the program
presented on Monday, the fifth
grade class and the special educa-
tion class made up skits. Some
of the skits included two people.
Others included groups of students.
Jana Schooler did hers in sign
language and Chanda Glenk played
both people in her skit.

The programs the students pre-
sented were taped on the Com-Corder
and will be available to other
classes to see.

Music Department
Performs At
Spring Concert

The Chadwick Music Department
held a Spring Concert on Friday,
May 12 at 7:30 p.m. in the gym.

The concert was for all students

grades K-8 and the high school
chorus members.
All students did a great Jjob

and everyone enjoyed the concert.



Elementary Field Trips

by Kim Finney

The elementary halls were quiet
on May 2nd, 3rd, and 5th, because
the elementary classes were enjoying
a day out of school.

On the 2nd, the third and fourth
grades went to KWTO, where they
toured 56 Country and 99 Hit FM and
learned how the radio station
operates. They also met Tim Austin,
T.K. O'Grady, and Dr. Don Carpenter,
deejays at 99 Hit FM. Then they
went to Wilson's Creek National
Battlefield, where they toured the
visitor's center and the
battlegrounds.

On the 3rd, the kindergarten,
first, and second grades ate lunch
at Phelps-Grove Park and played on
the playground. Then they spent the
rest of the afternoon at the
Dickerson Park Zoo.

On May 5th, the fifth and sixth
grades were given a guided tour
through the Tablerock Dam and then
they went to the wvisitor's center
where they heard a talk on snakes.
The students ate lunch near the lake
and then they went on a tour of the
fish hatchery and viewed a film on
fish.

BACCALAUREATE/
GRADUATION

by Jessi Miller

Bacc alaureate was held Sunday
May 14, 1989 at 8 p.m. The sermon
was delivered by Rev. Carnel Johnson.

Invocation and Benediction were
given by Rev. Keith Lafferty. Andrea
Smith sang a solo and Mrs. Samuel
played the prelude and recessional.
Gail Cramer and Teri Osborn passed
out programs and Jeremy Mills and
Benjie Hurd were the ushers.

Graduation was Tuesday, May 16,
1989 at 8 p.m. Invocation and bene-
diction were delivered by Rev. Jerry
Loveland. Traci Melton gave the
Salutatorian address. The Vale-
dictorian address was given by Janelle
Willis. Mrs. Horton sang a solo.
Mrs. Samuel played the prelude and
recessional. Dr. Mona Casady from
SMSU was the speaker for the evening.
Mrs. Connie Morrill presented special
awards.

Mr. Mease presented the eighth
grade and Mr. Ellsworth and Harold
Miller handed out their diplomas.
The graduating eighth graders were
Melissa Loomis-Valedictorian, Sara
Whitley-Salutatorian, Kim Blevins,
Jennifer Coffer, Matt Coffer, Misty
Fintel, Allen Glenk, Marvin Kinyon,
Michael Lawrence, Chasity Mitchell,
Angie Mosier, Laura Nelson, William
Peak, Derrick Reynolds, Greg Stevens,
Raymond Stevens, Joe David Weter,
and Heather Wilson..

Mr. Mease presented the senior
class and Mr. Ellsworth and Harold

Miller handed out their diplomas.
The graduating seniors were: Janelle
Willis-Valedictorian, Traci Melton-
Salutatorian, Susan Bray, Kurtis
Daugherty, Chris Freese, Melissa
Herd, Tami Mosier, Becky Peak, Brad

Rozell, Tammy Shipman, Vickie Stence,
and Karen Walker.

Kim Finney, Jessi Miller, and
Jennifer Stevens passed out programs
at graduation and Mike Massey, Mark
Sisco, Ray Tennison, and Marty Walker
were the ushers.



““A-Feudin’
Over Yonder”’
Big Success

Jennifer Stevens, Jodi
Watford, Kim Finney, Mike
Massey, Marty Walker,
Jessi Miller, Teri Osborn,
Tami Mosier, Bradley Walker,
Ray Tennison, Chris Freese,
Mark Sisco, Lisa Phillips,
Kathy Applegate, Amy Whit-
ley, Kim Clark, Marsha
RoOSS, April Hale, Ellen
Mitchell, Darrelene Small-
wood , Caroline Mitchell,
Kristi Topolski, Stefanie
Weter.

Mrs. Horton, Instructor
commented that "The cast
did an excellent job from
the smallest Dbits to the
major roles. The cast
was on target and got
a good audience response.
It'11l be a tough act to
follow!"

SUMMER
PLANS

by Ellen Mitchell &
April Hale

asked

The newspaper staff
Chadwick's High School students what
they planned on doing this summer.
Some of their responses follow.

Tonya Smith plans to lay out at
the Ozark pool all summer and try to
get a job and have fun!

Kristi Topolski plans to Work!
Work! Work! To keep up her car and
maybe have a weekend off to wash it.

Laura Peak wants to try to get a
job, play softball and go out with
her friends and have lots of fun.

Karen Cummings plans to get a
summer job, go out, have fun, and
possibly get a car.

Jessi Miller wants to get a job
and blow money on things she doesn't
need.

Becki Freese doesn't have
anything specific on her mind, just
to have fun. :

Mike Massey wantsto take it easy,
play softball, visit relatives, and
maybe if he's not toolazy and busy,
he might try and get a summer job.

Caroline Mitchell, Christy Grider,
and Vicki Stence plan to get a
summer job.

Marty Walker plans to get some
money, cruise in his truck and chase
beautiful women, but he doesn't plan
to spend any of his money on them.

Gail Cramer plans to run around
and chase guys.

Matt Anglin is going to Jjoin the
Army and try to stay alive.

So whatever you plan to do this
summer, try to have fun and not
think about schooll!lll!



Seventh and Eighth
Grade Poetry

Kites

A
kite
flying --
gracefully.
Suddenly takes
a dive, as
the little
kid pulls
it
in.

by: Marvin Guerin

The Politician

by Travis Richardson

There”s a

politician

from the South

who's name is

Mighty Mouth,

He's doin'
a Nasa Case, to put monkeys
into space, Last year he was
Just a resident; Now he's try-
ing to become President] I
think he doesn't give a care.
OHI! YES, He's also a Democrat!
To him the Republicans are as
blind as a bat., He's as stubborn
as a donkey, and as dumb as a monkey.

Goodbye, friend,

THE END,

Gun Control

Poem Unfolding

The river roars.
The wind blows,
as the flowers

Start to bloom.

The flowers open

slowly like a poem.

The poem opens

unfolding words.

Words that you

can vision

like a rose.
Jennifer Coffer

Kites

by Tonya Rozell

Kites
fly high
and kites fly
low. Through the
sky and along with the
flow.Tk1y dance ir the breeze
with all hearts at glee. Watching
with wonder as they fly with eame.--
They shiver and shine, 1like making a
rhyme, They woury of trees as they extend
in the breeze. They wave at the child-
ren, and they say "hello"” you young
fellows, Then as they are all
tired out, their masters
call with a shout.
They begin to
hover lower
and lower
above the
ground,
Soon
there
wasn't
even
a

s=Zgon

Gun control tries to outlaw the assault rifle.

But out of the smoke comes the N.R.A.

This action they try to stifle.
and I hope they win, someday.
Matthew Coffer



Summer Birthdays

-~ May
 Susan Bray-12th
Karen Walkex-12th
Kim Finney-111h
 Laura Peak-10%h
Travis Solomon-7th
Geonge Dotson-é6th
Justin House-41h
Joseph Lawrence-3rd
Angel Leavitt-Znd
Chuck Putman-Znd
Jason Binchler-1s1
Kathryn Guerdin-Kind.
Jenny Pellham-Kind.

June
Chnis Freese-12%h
Jesse MifLen-111h
Kim CLark-10th
Steve Thomas-10th
Michael Lawrence-8§th
Brandy Maggard-7th
Enic Schoolen-7th
Jack Guenin-6th
Lisa Herd-61h
Cannie MiLELs-51h
Dexnic Rick-4th

Tiffiany Pierce-4th

Tiffany Nalley-2nd
~ Missy Smith-141
 lestie leavitt-Kind.
 Missy Hend-12th
Vickie Stence-12th
Amy Grove-112h

7f71$&&g¢£gn¢ 3m¢££waedalt;h'
‘Kathy Applegate-9ih

 Lisa Phillips-9th
~ Miche
- Bradfey Wal en-9th
~ Sara Whitley-8th
~ Melinda Campbell-7th
~ Justdin George-7th
. Tenny Mitchetlf-7th
Chnisty Gilbent-éth
Janelle Lewis-6th
~ Mark Lovetand-éth
~ Dusty Butler-4th
Eddie Cramen-4th
Shawn Guerin-4th
 Dustin Burkhart-Kind.
Jenemy Nichofs-Kind.
asie Thompson-Kind.

prote Nagaarg B

Amanda Mahr
50 Years In Education

The newspaper staff would like
to dedicate this paper to Mrs.
Amanda Mahr.

Mrs. Mahr will be retiring this
year after teaching during the
last 50 years.

Mrs. Mahr started her career
in 1938. She has taught at Pelham,
Hilltop, Cedar Grove, Bald Knob,
Forsyth, and Chadwick. Mrs. Mahr
taught at Chadwick for 26 years.

A reception was held on May
7 in the Chadwick School gymnasium
in her honor. Friends, students,
relatives, and educators were invited
to attend this special occasion.

Good Luck
Mrs. Mahr!



